
August 8, 2018 
Special Meeting 
Competitive Wages 
 
Attendance: Supervisor Brownell. Also in attendance were Councilmen Kyle Black, Thomas Davis, James 
Patsos and Richard Wadhams and Highway Superintendent David Fisk Jr.  
 
Open: Supervisor Brownell opened today’s meeting at 12:15 with the pledge of allegiance. The reason 
for this meeting was to discuss some immediate raises to be more competitive with other Towns. They 
discussed the need to hire two more temporary help for assisting with the new water line coming thru. 
Also they discussed part time wages and the highway employees’ wages. 
 Councilman Wadhams made the motion to adjust the pay scale to be retroactive from August 1, 2018 
to be as follows:  
Motor Equipment Operator will go from $18.40 an hour to $19.65 an hour. 
Full time Highway labor will go from $17.09 an hour to $18.34 an hour.  
Part time help will go from $12.00 an hour to $13.25 an hour. 
Temporary help will be based on experience and will range from $15.00 an hour to $17.50 an hour. 
Councilman Patsos mad the second and all members were in favor and the motion passed. 
 
Adjournment: Councilman Davis made the motion to adjourn at 12:50 and with Councilman Patsos 
making the second, the motion carried with all members in favor. 
 
Recording Secretary 
Mary T. Prosser 
Junius Town Clerk 
 
  
 
 


